

COOMB BRIGGS PRIMARY SCHOOL

RACE FOR LIFE 2017

Unfortunately we have made the tough decision to cancel the Race for Life event planned for tomorrow morning due to the weather forecast.

The first available date for a reschedule is **Friday 14th July at 2.00 p.m. - again weather permitting.**

We are aware that we have a full diary until the end of term and as hard as we try any rescheduled event seems to coincide with individuals or groups of children being out of school at another event.

We hope that you will still be able to join us.

Please do not send any sponsor money to school at this stage.